
 

                                                                               
 

 

Draft Rates Policy 2014/2015 

The Municipality’s Draft Rates Policy 2014/15 is open for public comment. Copies of the policy 

are available for viewing at Sizakala Centres, Libraries, City Hall and on http://bit.ly/18GbPxB. 

The Policy will be open for comment for a period of 30 days until 13 January 2014 

All ccomments may be sent to Marilyn Naidoo: by e-mail: Marilyn.Naidoo@durban.gov.za or 

hand delivered to the 1st Floor, FMB, Smith Street or posted to PO BOX 828, Durban, 4000 or 

faxed to 0313052730.” 

 

http://www.facebook.com/eThekwiniM
WWW.youtube.com/Ethekwini MunicipalityM
https://twitter.com/eThekwiniM

